
OCTOBER - NOVEMBER, 2014 
 

PRESIDENTôS MESSAGE 
 

 
The past two months have been fairly uneventful.  When you 
come to the theater, you will notice the new booth right off.  
It is almost complete, with just a few additions or changes 
that will take place over the next few weeks. 
 
ñDonôt Talk to the Actorsò opened, and the new sound equip-
ment is working swimmingly.  The booth has proved to be an 
excellent addition to our theater.  No longer do we bother the 
patrons sitting up near the booth with our lights and commo-
tion.  The sound is wonderful, and the convenience for the 
Techs is welcome. 
 
We had to purchase two computers recently.  One will replace 
the computer that I, as well as our bookkeeper and others, use 
in the Annex.  Another was purchased for the new tech booth 
so that, in the future, we can control sound and maybe even 
the lights with it.  
 
I attended an informational meeting of the Charlotte Commu-
nity Foundation.  Even though we are physically in Sarasota 
County, a good part of our audience comes from Charlotte 
County, so we stay affiliated with them.  They give grants and 
hold seminars for their constituents.  The next seminar to be 
held is to explain the changes to the stateôs non-profit dona-
tion regulations.  I plan to attend. 
 
In late breaking news, as some of you may know, Ron Bupp 
had to resign from the board due to illness.  At the September 
Board meeting, Ric Goodwin was elected by the board to take 
Ronôs place.  You may remember Ric as Dr. Sloper in ñThe 
Heiress.ò  He comes to us with an impressive resume of act-
ing, teaching drama, and directing both at the college level 
and in community and professional theater.  We are very 
pleased that Ric consented to work with us. 
 
We have a spectacular 28th season planned for you here at 
LBP, and I hope you enjoy it. Iôm looking forward to seeing 
and chatting with you all. 
 
Bob La Salle, President/Treasurer 

IMPORTANT MEETING DATES 
 

BOARD MEETINGS 
 

ALL MEETINGS ARE HELD AT THE PLAYHOUSE 
UNLESS OTHERWISE POSTED! 
October 20, 2014  at 7:00pm  
November 17, 2014 at 7:00pm 

 

Changes in meeting dates or times will be posted on the 
website and sent by email to members who have 
an active email address with the playhouse. 

ANNEX FUNDRAISER PROGRESS 
BY JIM SCIARELLO 

 
Several months after the purchase of the Annex, the fundraising 
campaign was initiated to pay  down the $85,000 mortgage. 
Through your generosity, the donations of money, time, and talent 
have brought us close to 30% of our goal. We have presently raised 
about $25,000. Thank you all very much.  We hope to reach our 
goal in 2015. Therefore, you will be hearing more about our efforts 
on this campaign in the near future. 

WHATôS NEW AT READERS THEATER 
BY KATHY AMELIA 

 

Well here it is, a new "season" upon us at Readers Theater!  New 

readings, new faces, old friends!  We start October 6 and will meet 

the first Monday of each month through May, 2015.  Come and 

enjoy this unique form of entertainment! Also, please keep the dates 

of February 28 and March 1, 2015 open for  our SIXTH ANNUAL 

SHORTS ALOUD  FESTIVAL. There will be three performances 

this year. The first at 7:30pm on Saturday, a matinee on Sunday at 

2:00pm and an evening performance at 7:30pm.  Reserved seat tick-

ets are still reasonably priced at $12.00 each. See you on the aisle! 

       



Theatre goers who enjoy variety will be 

pleased to find a mystery/drama opening at 

the Lemon Bay Playhouse on Oct. 22 and 

running through Nov. 9. 
 

Ladies In Retirement, by Edward Percy & 

Reginald Denham, draws the audience into 

complicating life events of a retired actress, 

Miss Fiske, and her housekeeper/companion, Ellen Creed.  When 

Ellen schemes to bring her two simple minded sisters to live with 

them, tension builds. But then, a nephew of the Creeds arrives, and 

the plot thickens. Director Ron DelBello has assembled a skilled 

group of actors to weave this story.  

 

Information and tickets are available on our web site at 

www.lemonbayplayhouse.com or by visiting or calling the box of-

fice at 941-475-6756 between 10:00am and 2:00pm weekdays and 

one hour prior to curtain time. Reserved seat tickets are $18. 

ITôS AUDITION TIME!  
BY PAUL HYATT 

 

GREETINGS!  
 

Open auditions for Greetings! by Tom 
Dudzick will be held on Sunday, October 5 
and Monday October 6 at 7:00pm at the Play-
house. 
A widely acclaimed comedy/drama, it tells 
this story: Andy has a sweet Catholic mother, 

a sour Catholic father, and a mentally challenged younger brother, 
Mickey. When Andy brings his Jewish atheist fianc® to meet his 
folks on Christmas Eve, his worst fears about family blow-ups are 
realized. And then Mickey speaks! 
Director Ron Bupp will need two women and three men to fill the 
cast.  
Scripts are available for perusal at the Box Office, between 10:00am 
and 2:00pm weekdays.  For information call (941) 475-6756. 
 

LETTICE AND LOVAGE  
 

Open auditions for Lettice and Lovage by Peter 
Shaffer will be held on Sunday, November 23rd 
and Monday, November 24th at 7:00pm at the 
Playhouse. 
An expert on Elizabethan cuisine and medieval 
weaponry, Lettice Duffet is a tour guide at an old 

London estate. However, when her lectures become more fiction 
than fact, Lotte Schon, an inspector from the Preservation Trust, is 
sent to fire her. But then, what happens between these two is a reve-
lation. 
Director Bob LaSalle will need three women and two men to make 
up the cast for this clever comedy. 
Scripts are available for perusal at the box office between 10:00am 
and 2:00pm weekdays. For information call (941) 475- 6756. 

OUR CURRENT PRODUCTION 

BY PAUL HYATT 

LADIES IN RETIREMENT 
By Edward Percy and Reginald Denham 

Directed by Ron DelBello 

Photo by John Bass 
Upcoming Showcase Production  

MARCY DOWNEY 
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2ÈÛÜÙËÈàȮɯ-ÖÝȭɯƕƙȮɯɯƖƔƕƘȰɯƛȯƗƔɯ×Ô 
 

With a lifetime of show business experience and an impressive list 
of stage appearances including New York, Los Angeles, Lake Ta-
hoe, and Florida, Marcy Downey is the ultimate entertainer.  Her 
singing voice has attracted critical acclaim from coast to coast, and 
her stage personality "lights up every room in which she appears". 
This season, she will perform her new show ñIt's My Party: The 
Fabulous 50's and 60's!" You'll be remembering Hula Hoops, Slinky 
Toys, and 45 rpm records as you listen to iconic radio hits from 
those memorable years: It's My Party;  In the Still of the Night; Bye 
Bye Love; Hold Me Thrill Me; 60's Fun Songs and more - from 
artists such as Brenda Lee, The Shirelles, Everly Brothers, The Su-
premes, Beatles, and many others; Plus comedy characters with 
loads of laughs - including ñMoon Blossom the Dippy Hippieò and 
"the First Female Elvis Impersonator"! To see a video demo of her 
performance please visit her website at www.marcydowney.com. 
Reserved seat tickets are $18 each. 

MARCY 
ENJOY THESE HOLIDAYS AND EVENTS  

IN OCTOBER AND NOVEMBER 

The cast of Ladies In Retirement take time from their busy rehearsal 

schedule for a photo opportunity.   Seated (l to r) are Carol Louis-

gman (Ellen Creed), Rick Moore (Albert Feather), Jennifer Furey 

(Leonora Fisk). Standing (l to r) are Marilyn Barton (Emily Creed), 

Terri Morris (Sister Theresa), Mariah Phillips (Louisa Creed), and 

Jacqueline Wands (Lucy Gilman). The Director, Ron DelBello, is 

not pictured. 


